5	NAME & TITLE	David E. Scott, P.E., Director	
0 2	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Department of Public Works 600 Abel Wolman Municipal Building	
L	SUBJECT	CITY COUNCIL BILL 09-0286	

CITY of
BALTIMORE
MEMO



TO

March 19, 2009

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council c/o Karen Randle Room 400 - City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 09-0286 introduced by Council President Rawlings Blake on behalf of the Administration (Department of Public Works).

The purpose of the Bill is to consent and approve a petition to extend the Metropolitan District of Baltimore County (Extension 158), to a tract of land, consisting of approximately 1.266 acres, located in the 4C4 Election District of Baltimore County, in the vicinity of the west side of Pleasant Hill Road, north of Tollgate Road.

A petition for an extension of the Baltimore County Metropolitan District to be valid under Maryland law must be approved by the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore. This Department investigated the petition request and determined that the area can be adequately served with water from the existing water distribution system.

David E. Scott, P.E. Director

DES/MMC:pat

Visit our Website @www.baltimorecity.gov

